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 In case you missed Wednesday's Heart & Soul Talk, you can listen to it here: 
 
https://soundcloud.com/ortonfamilyfoundation/heart-soul-talks-create-comp-plans-

that-rock-with-resident-input 

 

 

 

 

 
 Earlier this week, the city hosted its second input meeting for its comprehensive plan. 

John Devine with the Northeast Georgia Regional Commission conducted the meeting. 

The topics discussed include the city's Land Use Map, Community Work program, and 

Transportation Plan. We will host the final public hearing for the comprehensive plan in 

late November. We invite all interested parties to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 The city recently made some repairs to the 

boardwalk on the walking trail on the Coke 

Street R-O-W. We tightened the boards, fixed 

the hand railing, and put on a fresh coat of stain. 

We hope you like the color orange.  
 

 

 

 
 

 HCS Services has installed the culvert for 

the George Street Trail Extension. They also 

installed the eight helical piers for the bridge.  


